Most local residents near Aliso Canyon do not trust SoCal Gas and Sempra due to their track record of non-transparency and erroneous statements that have made many ill. If Fraud is evident in SoCal Gas' dealings with the public or government entities, the State of California should take over the operations of SoCal Gas as a Conservator. We believe most of our politicians have sided against us due to their financial concerns - it's up to our Justice Department.
 Any mitigation from the 2015 blowout needs to be done in Los Angeles County and by local environmental projects. Any projects being funded should not involve SoCalGas or Sempra Energy in any way other than paying the fines for polluting our environment.
(Problems with website before deadline of 5:00 pm, 4:42 pm, please consider this plea in your judgement.)
 Thank You,
James T. Summers 
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